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STUDENTS 

Gifts to Schools from Students or Classes 

The Board of Education wishes neither to encourage or discourage the practice of giving gifts to 
schools.  If a decision to give a gift is made, however, the Board strongly recommends that the 
class officers meet with the principal and representatives of the faculty to select the gift that is 
appropriate, needed, and beneficial to future classes.  

No class shall incur debts against the school or obligation the class to the purchase of a gift for 
which it cannot fully pay.  
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